
The CA community is invited to the Concord Free Public Library (CFPL) to view an exhibit of 

works by CA’s visual arts faculty. The exhibit opens on September 4 and there will be a 

reception to meet the artists on Tuesday, September 10 from 4:30-6:30 p.m. The public is also 

invited. 

The teachers on the visual arts faculty at CA are all working artists; many maintain professional 

studios. The exhibit will include works by Cynthia Katz, Jonathan Smith, Antoinette Winters, 

Justin Bull, Chris Rowe, and Ben Eberle ’99. 

 

The library is directly across the street from Concord Academy at 129 Main Street in the center 

of Concord. 

For further information please contact the CFPL at 978-318-3301 

 

tel:978-318-3368

